
 
 
 
NORTH LOOP NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION (NLNA) 
RESOLUTION OF SUPPORT FOR CONTINUED NEIGHBORHOOD FUNDING 

WHEREAS, neighborhood funding in Minneapolis is a critical need to support 
growth and 

WHEREAS, it is recognized that to maintain business vitality and residential 
populations Minneapolis needs to continue to fund neighborhoods and  

WHEREAS, previous NRP and CPP funds have successfully allowed 
neighborhoods to prioritize development, outreach, and communication 
and  

WHEREAS, these benefits included increase in property value, growth and 
revitalization, neighborhood identity, neighborhood livability and ecological 
impacts and  

WHEREAS, neighborhoods support population density & quality of life and 

WHEREAS, equity is achievable through funding at the neighborhood level & 
economic and social gaps are narrowed and  

WHEREAS, Development and TIF District Fees from neighborhood 
development(s) are an integral component of neighborhood funding and  

WHEREAS, Minneapolis neighborhoods have been unable to gain further 
funding support through 2016 budget action 

 
RESOLVED on July 27, 2016, that the North Loop Neighborhood Association 
requests full and ongoing funding above current CPP levels. The NLNA 
further requests that the procedure by which City funding is generated, 
processing and procurement is clear and accountable on a citywide basis. 


